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Dear Candidate 
 
Head of Boarding 
 
Welcome to Rye!  We are looking for a dynamic and visionary person to lead our Boarding Team.  We 

believe in providing excellent pastoral care for all our pupils so that they can achieve their academic 

potential in school.  Our pupils flourish in our nurturing and supportive boarding environment where 

Housemistresses go above and beyond to ensure that life in boarding is a home from home. 

Boarding numbers at Rye are small, and there is room for growth in the local, national and international 

markets. Families are attracted to Rye for the caring and family feel that boarding offers and the strong, 

professional relationships that are built between staff and families. 

We are renowned as a school for our strong pastoral care, and we pride ourselves on our nurturing 

approach to learning and the wellbeing of all pupils. Our approach centres on the individual child and 

their learning and wellbeing needs, so that every child is supported and challenged to be the very best 

version of themselves.  This is not just in the classroom, but in the wider school community and through 

the strong enrichment programme that we offer. We believe that children should be empowered to 

be the best they can, and that positive wellbeing leads to excellent academic success.  Simply put; be 

well, do well. 

If you enjoy making a difference in people’s lives, and are passionate about the wellbeing of young 

people, you will relish this role.  We pride ourselves on our knowledge of the individual so that strong 

relationships can be built with pupils and their parents. 

I look forward to welcoming you in person to Rye and introducing you to our thriving school. 

 
Best wishes 
 

 

Miss Joanne Croft 

Head 

 


